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Heller Statement on Jim Wheeler Comments  
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued this statement denouncing comments from Nevada State Assemblyman Jim Wheeler: 
“Assemblyman Wheeler’s comments were insensitive and wrong. As an elected representative, it is Assemblyman Wheeler’s responsibility to protect Nevadans’ civil liberties at all times. Such statements have no place in public discourse,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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